
 

Group Update - April 27, 2020, through May 2, 2020 
 
UPDATE FOR TODAY'S GROUP SESSION
 
Today's group was entitled, "Exploring Conversation, Starting, Continuing, and Making Them Interesting:  Surefire Techniques That Work"  
  
1.  Today in our virtual group, group members had an opportunity to start with good news, or for younger kids show and tell.  This is an opportunity for group members to be able to comment and share information about what they see about peers and to be able to offer compliments and extend conversations.

 

2.  The second part of group today was an opportunity for group members to help each other.  Group members each need to have a goal.  Please make sure your son or daughter knows their goal for group.  This is a very important part of the group process.  Each group member goes over their goal and gets ideas on their goal.

 

3.  Today groups worked on social conversation skills.  Younger group members worked on starting conversations and keeping conversations on track and on topic.

 

Older group members worked on starting conversations, continuing conversations, making conversations interesting, and secrets to conversations even when you do not know what to say and in difficult situations.  This is a very important part of the group process. 
 

4.  Group members picked person of the day.  This is the individual that group members felt was doing the best job in the group setting today.

 

5.  We did trivia, practicing winning and losing and the opportunity to participate in activities such as this.
 

 
PLEASE WATCH THE CALENDAR AS GROUP MEETS DO NOT ALWAYS FOLLOW THE REGULAR SCHEDULE. 
 
PARENT ANNOUNCEMENTS
1. Please make sure your son or daughter knows their group goal.  If they do not know their group goal it is a problem.

2. With the younger groups, Monday 4:00 and Saturday 1:00 ONLY, group members are allowed to have an adult sitting next to them to help them with technology and focus.  In any other group this is not permitted.  Please adhere to this rule.

3. Quiet is important.  We still have problems with people yelling at other children in the background, making noises, pets, etc.  This is all picked up on the system and I need to mute students when this occurs.  Please be cognizant that your son or daughter is on the group session.

4. Perspectives Academy Summer Session.  Perspectives Academy is doing an extended school year program for individuals who are interested.  The month of June will be academic/social skills focus on a virtual platform where members will have the opportunity to enrich their academics, catch up on academics they missed out on due to the virus issues, or work on social skills.  There are limited openings.  This is for boys and girls, grades 3 through 12.  If interested contact the office.  John Peterson, Autism Scholarship, insurance and self-pay are accepted.

5. Perspectives Academy, our alternative education program, is now accepting enrollment for the 2020-2021 academic year.  If your son or daughter would benefit from being in an alternative education setting, please contact us at the office.
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